

Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School Church Road Saughall Chester

Telephone: 01244 981090

CH1 6EP

e-mail: head@saughallallsaints.cheshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. D Prenton

12th October 2021

Mrs Ashdown

Dear Parents

SWIMMING LESSONS

We are continuing with swimming lesson for our older pupils. Lessons are being done in classes, and Mrs Ashdown's class is starting Monday 1st November for 7 weeks.

The dates for all 7 lessons will be November 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd and 29th, December 6th and 13th.

Swimming sessions will take place at the Northgate Arena, on a Monday afternoon for 7 weeks in total. The cost for transport is £3 per week (£21 for 7 weeks). Payment can be made online or by cheque/cash to Saughall All Saints Primary, you are welcome to pay on a weekly basis.

Please can you ensure your child has a coat/fleece on Monday as it can be quite chilly in the fresh air after swimming. May we also remind you that the children will not be allowed to telephone home should they forget their swimming kit.

It is preferable that the children do not wear swimming goggles. However, if, for medical reasons, your child needs them, please indicate on the slip below.

We ask that boys wear bathing trunks rather than baggy shorts, as these do hinder their progress. Girls should wear a one piece costume.

Child's name ------ Signed ------ Signed ------